# **Beall Elementary School**

451 Beall Avenue Rockville, Maryland 20850 Phone: 240-740-1220 Fax: 301-279-4999 Admin: Elliot Alter | Karin L Tulchinsky - Cohen



June 3, 2019 Number 17



A high-quality education is the fundamental right of every child at Beall Elementary School. Staff, children, parents and the community will form a multicultural learning environment which provides all students with the knowledge, skills and attitudes that will empower them to be successful, contributing citizens of the world.



#### SPOTLIGHT: Volunteer Breakfast-June 6

We are very thankful to the many parents and community members who have volunteered this school year. Whether it has been in a classroom, as a chaperone, during lunch or recess, organizing an activity beyond the school day, or through PTA events, we know that your efforts have helped foster a great environment and provide new learning opportunities. We will be celebrating our volunteers at a breakfast on Thursday, June 6. All volunteers should receive an invitation from your child's teacher. We appreciate your RSVPing in advance so that we can plan accordingly. Thank you for your support.

#### Kudos!

Congratulations to our students who participate in Instrumental Music! These students participated in their spring concert last week. What a wonderful display of effort and motivation leading to student success! We hope our fourth graders will continue playing their instruments next year at Beall and our fifth graders continue their musical journey in middle school. We are also very proud of all of chorus students who performed at our spring Arts Night! It was a pleasure to celebrate the artwork throughout the building. Thank you to all of the volunteers who assisted in making this possible. Of course, a special thank you to all of our performers and artists.



- Please be sure to return all materials to the media center as soon as possible. Mrs. Poole and Ms. Dang have been sending out reminders to students with overdue or lost materials.
- All cafeteria debts should be resolved.
- Encourage your child to visit the Lost & Found, located in the cafeteria, for missing jackets, gloves, hats, sweatshirts, etc. The collection has grown and we would like all students to claim their belongings before summer vacation begins. Any remaining items will be donated to a local charity.
- Please inform the office if your child will not be returning to Beall in the fall. This information is important as we monitor our staffing allocations and enrollment throughout the summer.



#### Gifted and Talented Screening

Results from the Gifted and Talented screening process will be sent home with students in the next few days. All students in grade 2 were screened as well as students new to MCPS in grades 3, 4, & 5. Mrs. TC will be able to answer questions and provide additional information, if needed.

## We want to hear from you...

We would love to hear how all of our students are doing over the summer. While on vacation, please send us a postcard with a picture of where you are visiting or send us a picture of your child in front of a special setting/location. Have your child write to us and explain what they are doing, who they are visiting, exciting places they have seen, etc. You might select a postcard, or take a picture, from a vacation destination spot or a local learning adventure (e.g. museum). We will display all of the postcards and pictures we receive on the front bulletin board to share our summer adventures! Our address is:

**Beall ES** 451 Beall Avenue Rockville, Maryland 20850

## This Week

Tuesday, June 4 PTA Meeting (6:30 pm)

Thursday, June 6 Volunteer Breakfast

Friday, June 7 End-of-Year Picnic (6:00 pm) sponsored by PTA

**Coming Soon:** June 11 5th Grade **Promotion Ceremony** 

June 13 Bridge of Years

June 14 Early Dismissal

Week of June 24- Report Cards mailed home

Tentative Dates:

Aug. 29- Kdg Back to School Night Sept. 4- First Day of School Sept. 10- Back to School Night

### Reminder

In August, a *back-to*school newsletter will be available on our website. It will include a calendar, lunch information, and bus schedules. An email and phone call will be used to share when the newsletter is posted.





